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Comments:  

Aloha Senator Brian Taniguchi and Senator Les Ihara, Jr.,  

My name is Nathan W. Lutz and I am a Safety Professional representing Nordic PCL. I 
am currently the HSE Manager of the Hawaii District overseeing five Safety 
Professionals in the Hawaii District. 

I am writing today to state my position of Bill GM593. I want to support Bill GM593 
(consideration and confirmation to the Hoisting Machine Operators Advisory Board, 
Gubernatorial Nominee, THOMAS JACOBS, for a term to expire 06-30-2024). 

Thomas Jacobs is the right fit for the job. With his experience in the construction 
industry, Thomas will be able to use his knowledge and experience to help represent 
the Machine Operators Advisory Board. 

Thomas has been a mentor to me over the last 15 years. He is very knowledgeable in 
cranes and other hoisting machines. He continues to mentor other safety professionals 
throughout the Hawaiian Islands. 

Again, I want to thank you for your time. Supporting Bill GM593 would be beneficial to 
many other Safety Professionals in the Hawaiian Islands. 
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